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ERRATUM

WIRELESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS BUREAU SEEKS COMMENT
ON REQUEST FOR WAIVER OF THE ANALOG SERVICE REQUIREMENT

WT Docket No. 07-7

Comment Date:  February 12, 2007
Reply Comment Date:  February 22, 2007

On January 22, 2007, the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau released a Public Notice, DA 07-
127, in the above-captioned proceeding.  This Erratum corrects the docket number throughout the Public 
Notice to read as “WT Docket No. 07-10.”

For further information contact: Richard Arsenault of the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau, 
Mobility Division, at (202) 418-0920, richard.arsenault@fcc.gov.
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